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I support this bill because every time I shop for bulk foods or eat out, I wish I could 

use my own jars or other containers. The plastic bags provided are just so much 

additional unneeded trash, and the bags are flimsy and sometimes break - which 

causes a big mess. This is just common sense. If a store and their customers want to 

do this, is there really a good enough reason to prevent it? 


